
 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT  

  
THE RIGHT START IS KEY TO A SUCCESSFUL CAREER  

 
Nelt has Announced a Competition for Enrolment in a Paid 

Professional Training Program “The Right Start 6” 
 
Belgrade, April 6th 2021 - Nelt opens a call for a paid professional training 
program “The Right Start”. For the sixth time in a row, final year university 
students, graduating students as well as students of master studies have an 
opportunity to, through a paid training for a position in the field of Key Account 
Management in Nelt, acquire valuable professional experience and secure a 
good career start. Interested students can apply for this program on Infostud 
and LinkedIn sites or on our website www.nelt.com/karijera until the 23rd of 
April, after which there shall be a selection process. 
 
The carefully designed training program under the slogan “The Right Start is 
the Key”, gives participants an opportunity to acquire professional experience 
in the field of sales. Through six months of work with colleagues Key 
Customer Account Managers, possessing many years of experience, the 
participants shall have an opportunity to acquaint themselves with different 
sales organization levels, as well as duties and responsibilities.  
 
Through training courses and workshops as well as active collaboration with 
mentors, young people acquire a comprehensive insight into sales operations 
within a big system and go through all the situations which they may 
encounter in their future work. Each program phase has as its integral part  
assesment of knowledge acquired by participants.  
 
“The Right Start offers a program conceived in such a manner that through 
training courses, work with mentors you acquire knowledge on sales from the 
very fundamentals. If you add to this your personal ambitions, wish to be 
engaged in an interesting, dynamic job, gain a wider picture of the overall 
functioning of business operations, it is evident that you should choose this 
program”, points out Djordje Kuzmanovic, Key Account Manager and alumni 
of the generation 2018/2019. 
 
The program which enables ambitious undergraduates and graduating 
students to acquire professional experience in the field of sales, was 
launched in the year 2015, and a large number of those who are still today 
part of Nelt’s Sales Team, speaks of exceptional candidates and excellently 
conceived training program.  
 
Led by the idea that hardworking young people are the future of our Company and domestic economy, 
Nelt Group, the leader in the field of distribution and logistics, with over 4,000 employees operating on 
two continents, has placed among its strategic priorities investment in education.  
 

For all additional info please contact Represent Communications at 011/7152 - 500. Contact Person: Dijana Davidovic 
Tomanovic, 063/385-403, dijana.davidovic@represent.rs 

http://www.nelt.com/karijera
mailto:dijana.davidovic@represent.rs

